
 

 

Wednesday, May 20, 2015 
12:30-3:00, District Board Room 

Attendees:  Audra Allen, Michelle Chase, Lori Clafton, Vince Collyard, Michele 

Green, Maureen Holmstrom, Denise Johnson, Patti Lempola, Jason Luksik, 

Brittany Miller, Amanda Mix, Sarah Nielsen, Kathy Palm, Darlene Riewer, 

Heather Sande, Liana Schaefer, Pat Welte, Tami Wesely 

 

Agenda: 

1. Acknowledge:  Patti Lempola, Denise Johnson, and Michelle Chase 

 

2. Introductions:  Share how your school team selects which students to work 

with in Title I.   

a. What assessments do you use?   

b. Do you focus on the bubble kids or the lowest students?   

c. Do your student groups change throughout the year and as you 

prepare for the MCAs?   

d. Would it help to have a district rubric for making student selections? 

 

3. Meeting Minutes from March 13, 2015, meeting (handout) 

 

4. Family Engagement Plans 

a. Do you need any help with this?  Jacque will format them for you. 

b. Please add your Parent Compact and Parent Survey to the plan. 

c. The last Parent Advisory Council meeting will be Monday, June 1, at 

Solway, when the parents will approve the district plan.  Do you want 

your school plans included? 

 

5. 2015-2016 Schoolwide Plans -- Discuss the new form and share ideas 

a. Cover information, pages 1-3 

b. Schoolwide Plan Required Components, pages 13-16 most important! 

c. Record of Continuous Improvement, pages 8-12 

 

6. Send Family Engagement Plan, Schoolwide Plan, and Inventory of 

equipment and resources purchased with Title  I funds to Kathy by June 5, 

2015 

 

7. Other discussion? 
 

Thank you for all you do! 


